
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Thank you for your patience whilst we migrated our systems to Arbor. 

We had hoped to send you the app and login details by today, unfortunately, this will 

now be when we return after half term.   

Any meals taken this week will be added to the app and you will be able to pay any 

outstanding monies for clubs, trips and lunches when we return. 

Have a lovely half term and see you on Monday 24th February. 

School Office. 

Sent via 
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